
Notice to our valued Family 
Medicine Patients

Due to the current viral outbreak, 
CHR’s Family Medicine has temporarily 

adapted how we work.

We are asking our patients to 
please call us first.

860.835.7355
To protect our patients and staff from potential exposure to the 

COVID-19 virus, we will be keeping our waiting area closed. 
We want to reassure you that your health and providing your primary 

care is still our highest priority. Please call us and tell us what you 
need and we will be happy to help you.

As always, if you are experiencing a medical 
emergency please call 911.

On behalf of CHR and the Family Medicine team 
Thank you and please stay safe


